Cub Run Archers

  Arlington-Fairfax Chapter IWLA

      Minutes of the Meeting, Dec. 2nd, 2017
Call to Order:  The regular meeting of the Cub Run Archers was called to order at 11:00AM by President Bob Walla in the clubhouse. 21 members present.
Officers and Directors present were:  President; Bob Walla, Vice President; Dave Burke, Secretary; Robert D'Imperio, Treasurer; Jim Kerrigan, Range Captain; Chris Rose, Public Relations; Jim Smith, 3D Director; Ryan Johnson Social Director; Terri Perry
President's Report:  Please clean up if you see something that needs cleaning. Don't assume someone else will do it. Next meeting is January 7th.
Minutes of the Last Meeting:  Motion to approve. Passed. 
Correspondence/Secretary Report:  CRA and VBA dues are due December 31st. 
Membership Concerns: None. 
CRA Treasurers' Report:  $2737 Deposited, $1636 Withdrawn, $7992.64 Balance. Approved. The Star Fita tournament netted $1454. 

Director/Committee Reports:


Tournament Director/Vice President: Dave would like to wish everyone a merry Christmas

Range Captain:  Chris voiced his concerns about the suggested placement of the soon to be purchased Rhinehart Wall inside the existing target frame at 20 yards.

Indoor Archery Director:  We will do signup next year for RO duty in the clubhouse and not Sign up Genius. Dan Roberts volunteered to do the calendar. 
           Social Director: Terri had to buy a missing piece for the Christmas tree.

3-D Director:   Ryan has started work on repairing and inventory of the 3D animals. 
           AFC Archery Director:  We need 4 volunteers to oversee the sign up genius cleaning crew for each Saturday of the month. Please see Dick if you can help. Friday Dec. 8th the Children's Christmas party. SWM meeting on the 18th.  

           Youth/Public Relations/Membership Director: Please pay your IWLA dues by the 31st. 

VBA Representative:  Red needs submissions for the newsletter by the 18th. 
Old Business: Level 2 Instructor class moved to January 27th and 28th. Contact Dan Roberts if interested. Roy Trent has volunteered to seal the podium. Dave Burke offers to help Roy. 
New Business: Next Joad class starts January 7th from 5-7pm. Next FITA tournament is Feb. 3rd and 4th. Roy Trent volunteered to clean the bathrooms and Fred Ansick volunteered to cook. Archery 201 class on January 20th. Volunteer instructors needed. Motion to Authorize $1000 for Dan Roberts to purchase new JOAD bows, arrows, and accessories. Approved. Motion to authorize $1200 from the remaining IWLA Archery budget and an additional $1300 CRA money to purchase a Rhinehart wall to be placed in the middle frame at 20 yards on the practice field plus an additional 5 wall panels. Approved. Motion to pay VBA dues for current officers. Approved.
Adjournment:  11:45AM
                                                                                  Respectfully Submitted,









Robert D'Imperio









Secretary
